
Spring 1 2022 

Welcome back! We hope you have all had a lovely break. Below is 
           an outline of some of the exciting things your children will be learning this half term.  
 

English     
In English this half term we will start by looking at stories from familiar settings. We 
will be looking at stories set on a farmyard and create our own stories with a problem 
based around the farm. We will also create persuasive leaflets and posters to encourage 
people to come to our farms that we will create. Then we will create riddles on something 
that you will find on the farm.  
 
 

Maths 
In Maths we will begin by consolidating our work last term on money. We will then be 
moving on to multiplication and division followed by looking at graphs and statistics. 
Please keep practicing 2x, 5x and 10x tables at home as well as the 3x table which we 
will begin learning this half term.  
 

 

Curriculum 
Our topic this half term is ‘The Farm Shop’. In this topic we are going to be finding out 
how seeds and bulbs grow into mature plants, as well as how plants need water, light 
and a suitable temperature to grow and stay healthy.  We will also be looking at where 
our food comes from. We will be creating our own salad and using our English skills to 
persuade people to want to buy our salads that we will create.  
 

RE 
During this term our topic in RE will be ‘Jesus, friend to everyone’.  We will read stories of Jesus’ 

miracles and discuss how Christians believe Jesus was an extraordinary person who welcomed everyone 

as a friend.  

 

PE 
This half term we are going to be doing consolidating our skills in running, jumping and throwing as 

well as attack, defend and shoot.  

 

Computing 
In computing we will develop classification skills by carrying out sorting activities 

as well as making pictograms and bar charts. We will then interpret the graphs 

and discuss the information, answering simple questions.  

 

 

       Year 2 Curriculum Letter 



 
 
PSHE 
This half term our PSHE sessions will begin the year with one of our growth mindset lessons. Our 
whole school topic is ‘Aspire to be…’. We will be looking at our living in the wider world topic money 
and work. We will be focussing on what money is and how we can look after money and use it for 
out needs and wants.  
 
Music 
In music we will be learning a reggae song called ‘Zootime’. We will start by singing the song, learning 
how to play it using the glockenspiels then using the song to help us improvise and compose our own 
music.  
 

 


